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27/4/23 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 

Acorn Farm Animal Visit Friday 19th May 2023 
 

We have an exciting visit to Acorn Farm planned on Friday 19th May, the children will 
be visiting lots of farm animals, which links to our topic of farms and lifecycles. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £11.10 per child, to cover the cost of 
the farm admission and transport. Please log on to your parent pay account to make 
payment. If there is insufficient funds raised, the visit may need to be cancelled. If 
you require any assistance with parent pay please contact the school office. 
  
In addition, please let us know of any allergies that your child may have relating to 
animals or contact your child’s class teacher if you have any questions.  
 
Children will need to wear their full uniform but will need to wear sturdy shoes such 
as trainers for the day. Please take note of the weather at the time and understand 
that this is an outdoor visit. Children may need a coat or they may need sunscreen 
applying. 
 
Children will need a packed lunch in a named disposable bag. If you would like to 
order a packed lunch from the school kitchen please complete the parent app that 
will follow by Friday 5th May at the latest. No orders can be accepted after this time 
and a packed lunch will need to be provided from home. 
 
Many Thanks 
The Reception Team  
 


